PARISH AGM

Thursday 22nd October at 7.30pm In Westleigh

Have your say

- 1. How, as a community, do we respond to and welcome refugees who are coming to this country?
- 2. How can we strengthen inter-faith and interdenominational relationships locally?
- 3. How can we encourage parishioners to lead social events within the parish?
- 4. Are our youth-based events meeting the needs of young parishioners?
- 5. How can we make the most of opportunities to encourage all Catholics into church?
- 6. In the light of recent announcements from Pope Francis, are we genuinely inclusive and open as a Parish? Could we host events to open our church to the wider community?
- 7. How do we, as a parish, develop our lay ministry and support the clergy in their work?
- 8. Are there any other ways in which you feel parish life could be improved?

If you are not able to attend the meeting but would like to respond to any of the questions being considered at the AGM, please email your responses to the parish office by 18th October. Email: stvincentdepaul@btconnect.com

Using 'AGM Questions' in the Subject heading